



THE NRO STAFF

November 15, 1973

MEMORANDUM FOR DR. McLUCAS

SUBJECT: Construction Project for the Modification of the 544th

SAC has now submitted its project for the modification of the 544th in connection with the Westover phasedown. The estimated cost of the project is

We have had recent TK-level discussions with Maj Gen McGarvey, the Deputy Director of Civil Engineering about the project. The two papers at the right reflect the gist of the discussions.

We foresee some security difficulties and some procedural difficulties in processing because of the late date for submission. We will prepare a memorandum for your signature to Assistant Secretary Mendolia in the near future and coordinate it through Assistant Secretary Schrontz.

This memorandum is for your information.

WAROT D. C. COST P. TR

HAROLD S. COYLE, JR. Lt Colonel, USAF

2 Atch

1. Memo, subj: Visit to Gen McGarvey, Nov 15, 73.

2. Memo, subj: 544th ARTW Project



CONTROL NO Internal
COPY___OF___COPIES
PAGE 1_OF_1 PAGES